
Nominations Open For The Blanche 
Chester Teacher Advocate Award

Claudia Castaneda

2023-2024 Blanche Chester

Teacher Advocate Award

Winner

Each year, members nominate outstanding teacher advocates for the 

Blanche Chester Award.  It’s time for you to nominate a colleague who 

has demonstrated tireless advocacy for other educators.

 We will then gather testimonials, and former recipients will select the 

2025 Blanche Chester Award Winner.  We will honor the recipient at the 
May 20 Council Meeting, where he or she will also receive $500.

Click Here to Submit Your Nomination

MTA Nominations Are Open

Are you considering serving as a member of the MTA Executive Committee or do you know a 

member who would be interested in serving?  Nominations are open from now until the March 18 

Council Meeting.  The following offices are open:

President

Vice President

Treasurer

Intermediate Director

Elementary Director

Support Staff Director

CTA State Delegate

To nominate yourself or another member as a candidate for one of these positions, write to: 

nominations@montebelloteachers.org  through March 17, 2025 at 5:00 p.m.  You may also 

make nominations from the floor at Council on March 18, but the nominee must be 

present at Council to accept the nomination.

March 5, 2025

https://www.emailmeform.com/builder/emf/MtbTA/BlancheNominations



